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Hello Friends, 

Furlough is progressing right along.  We are staying on the road weekly.  The Lord has blessed us with 

many open doors and we are anxious to see what He will do during these meetings. Thus far, we have 

had wonderful meetings, with the Lord enabling us to connect well with Pastors and churches.  

Churches are being encouraged by what the Lord is doing in the Philippines. 

Since starting our furlough we have 

been able to raise the needed funds to 

put a roof on our mission church in 

Sikatuna.  Pastor Rey Awit and his 

folks are working on the walls and the 

platform at this time, while the church 

is growing. They celebrated their 1
st
  

Church Anniversary in May with 134 

people present and several saved.   

Back in Bacolod at our main church, the Lord has provided for us to install a permanent roof as well.  

As I write, this project is being done.  Within the next few weeks it should be complete.  We have also 

raised the money to paint our current dorm building.  We are just $3,000 away from having the needed 

funds to build the restroom that will be used by both the school and the church.  Bible College classes 

have resumed and are going well.  

As soon as we finish the restroom project we will begin raising the 

funds for our security wall.  The boys have built a temporary 

bamboo fence that looks nice but provides no security.  People are 

constantly coming onto the campus and causing problems, 

disturbing the services and stealing.  We will need to raise $17,000 

for this project.  Jewelry sales are helping us a lot but we really 

need some churches to give to accomplish these projects.  We want 

to thank all of those who have given so generously already.  We pray the Lord will bless you greatly as 

you continue to serve Him faithfully.    Your friends & servants,      The Murray Family 
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